
 

 

 

 
 
Message from Miss Wheeler  
 
There was excitement in the air today at Brunswick Park! We all had a wonderful day 
celebrating the Coronation of His Majesty The King. The school was a sea of red, white and 
blue, and the beautiful bunting decorated by our children added an extra special 
touch. Everyone had a brilliant time celebrating this afternoon. Due to the typical British 
weather the ‘Party in the Playground’ became ‘Celebration in the Classrooms’.  
 
A huge well done to everybody who entered the Coronation Cake Competition - we were 
blown away by the beautiful, delicious cakes! Please see a selection of some of the wonderful 
entries below and our beautiful bunting. 
 
We wish you all a wonderful long weekend - see you on Tuesday 9th May 2023. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Week 28 5/5/2023 



 

A message from Miss Georgia- Advertisement 
 
YUMMY MUMMIES STAY & PLAY BARNET IS BACK!  
We have a NEW LOCATION and I’m so excited to announce our Yummy Mummies Barnet Stay 
& Play is returning next Friday 12th May at the new time of 2.00-3.20pm!  
Brunswick Park Nursery is our amazing new location with the most incredible outdoor space 
including a slide, mud kitchen, obstacle course, swing, wet play area and so so much more!  
FREE parking is available along Osidge Lane & West/East Walk as well as pay and display 
parking at Osidge Lane Car Park (130 Osidge Lane Parking) all within walking distance to the 
nursery. 
Entrance to the nursery is via the delivery entrance just off Osidge Lane. (Video on last slide) 
Tickets go on SALE this Friday at 7.00pm! Tickets are limited so set those alarms and don’t 
miss out!  
I can’t wait to welcome you all back!  
Here’s to building an even bigger community of local Yummy Mummies. 
 
📍 Brunswick Park Primary and Nursery School- N14 5DU  
⏱ 2.00-3.20pm  
💵 £5 Adult and child ticket 
💵 £2 Sibling  
🚗 FREE parking available on nearby streets or pay and display parking at Osidge Lane Car 
Park.  
⏱🏼Toilets & Baby changing available  
👧🏼 Walkers & non walkers welcome 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

PTA Information 
 
DEADLINE: EA Boards Update  
The final day to complete your form is: 
🌟TUESDAY 9th MAY🌟 
⬇️ 
Estate agent boards 
We are pleased to announce our new partnership with Charles Henry Peppiat, a local estate 
agent based in Southgate. They will be giving us £15 per estate agent board they get consent 
to put up (up to a maximum of 100). This is easy money for Brunswick Park PTA . All YOU need 
to do is click the link and have their estate agent board advertising Brunswick Park Summer 
Fair put up outside your property. You could even share the link with friends and family so 
they can do the same. Please make sure you specify where you want your board. If you don't 
have a wall for it to go on they will bring it on a stand and have it free standing by your 
property click the link below ⬇️ 
 
https://forms.gle/BuAm47EoapCXCvFp8 
 
We are doing well so thank you to those who have already signed up 🙏 but we have not met 
our target 🎯 of 100 boards yet. We are just over half way there so please spare a couple of 
minutes (that’s really all it takes) to help the PTA take advantage of this offer. 
 
PTA Meeting 
 
FRIDAY 12th MAY 9.00 am (after drop off) 
@Paris-Brest Patisserie, 9 Hampden Square N14 5JP 
Agenda- Summer Fair Planning 
 
 
 

Mr Riesman’s PE Awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Dates for the Diary 

Monday 8th May- Bank Holiday for the King’s Coronation- School Closed 

Tuesday 9th May- Start of Year 6 SATS week 

Wednesday 10th May- Year 4 to Carrotty Wood 

Monday 15th May- Year 3 start Swimming Lessons 

Monday 15th May – Start of Year 2 SATS week 

Friday 19th May- Non Uniform in exchange for sweets/chocolate donation 

Monday- 22nd May- Year 6- PGL to Isle of White 

Monday- 22nd May- 2S to Florence Nightingale Museum 

Tuesday 23rd May – 2F to Florence Nightingale Museum 

Friday 26th May- Non Uniform in exchange for sweets/chocolate donation 

Friday 26th May – Break up for Half Term at 3.15pm 

Monday 5th June- Back to school, normal time 

Monday 5th June – Class photographs 

Monday 5th June- 5C Natural History Museum trip 

Friday 9th June- Non Uniform in exchange for bottle donations 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Congratulations to 2F who won the best attendance award last week with 98.75% 
 
The best punctuality goes to 3V and 6H.  Well done to you all.  
 
    

     


